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Notice of Public Hearing  
 
 

A public hearing will be held by the Office of Attorney General Marc Dann, on Monday, August 
27, 2007 at 10 a.m. in the Lobby Hearing Room of the Rhodes State Office Tower, located at 30 
E. Broad Street, Columbus, Ohio, 43215. The purpose of the hearing will be to solicit public 
comment on the proposed Ohio Peace Office Training Academy rules for the Ohio 
Administrative Code Chapter 109:2-18 dealing with continuing professional training for peace 
officers. 
 
The rules are being proposed due to the enactment of SB 281 by the 126

th 
General Assembly. 

The administrative rules include new rules 109:2-18-01 through 109:2-18-07. These seven rules 
are being proposed to provide the necessary framework for implementing the continuing 
professional training program that was enacted in SB 281 from the 126th General Assembly. The 
proposed rules cover such topics as definitions, officer training requirements, training and 
instructor qualification, reimbursement of training costs, agency record keeping requirements, 
enforcement and program funding.  
 
All interested parties are invited to attend the hearing and present oral and/or written testimony. 
Written comments should be submitted to Mr. Doug Crew, Office of Attorney General, at 30 E. 
Broad St., 17

th 
Floor, Columbus, Ohio 43215 no later than August 25, 2007. Copies of these 

proposed administrative rules are available at the Attorney General website located at 
www.ag.state.oh.us/about/rules/index.asp or by contacting Mr. Crew at 614-995-0328.  
 

ACTION: Original DATE: 07/26/2007 3:22 PM

PHN  p(30170)  pa(38048)  d(156723) print date: 07/26/2007 9:04 PM

http://www.ag.state.oh.us/about/rules/index.asp



